Meldrum Paths Group              Update Report for MDBCC Monthly Meeting    28 June 2022

AGM
Our AGM was held on 30 May

ALOF
We now have a group representative on attending ALOF meetings 

Community E-bike /Bike Scheme
We have taken delivery of our 4th e-bike, it is the type with the step through frame. 
The 5th e-bike is due to arrive next month.

MMW   (Oldmeldrum/Daviot/Inverurie Active travel route)       
Discussions continue.

Community Path Links       
Daviot/Oldmeldrum/ Inverurie – see comment in MMW.
Oldmeldrum/Pitmedden/Undy/Tarves -    further discussions with land owners have been arranged for July.
Den of Gowner -     The group welcome the proposed path and green space idea with the New Barns Development proposals.  
 
Active travel route to Denwood from Oldmeldrum 
Awaiting confirmation of meeting date from MDBCC – pending. 
Hedge Trimming
Our group will consider offering the trimming of hedges (with owners consent) where they impinge path access. 

Open Meeting –  Interest Members of the Public  following  Meldrum Day and E-bike hires.
On Wed 22 June we had an informal open meeting with some of the members of the public who expressed and interest in working with the group on Paths and E-bikes
It was a worth while meeting with good discussions and engagement, and of course to welcome new faces to give their skills and support in our Paths and E-Bike projects.

Route Publicity
Being worked on.

SCIO
Meldrum Paths Group have submitted an application for SCIO status -   awaiting feedback of acceptance.






